
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
The Town of Riverdale Park is working on developing a new energy program for town residents, 
called Riverdale Park’s Small Town Energy Program (STEP).  To make sure this program reflects 
the needs of Riverdale Park residents, we are putting together a small “focus group” meeting to 
discuss key elements of the program and how it can best help residents save energy and make 
their homes more energy efficient.  This meeting is to refine the STEP program, and is not a 
sales meeting in any way.  The meeting will take 90 minutes and we will compensate you $50 
for your time. The meeting will take place at Town Hall, on the evening of Tuesday, June 5.  We 
will provide refreshments.  You must be a single family homeowner.  Call 866-758-6289 
(tollfree) to find out more or to volunteer / register (space is limited to 20 and you MUST be 
pre-registered to attend).     
 
 
Sara Imhulse 
Town Administrator 
Town of Riverdale Park 
5008 Queensbury Road 
Riverdale Park, MD 20737 
301-927-6381 
 


